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Another call for volunteers
Firstly, a big thank you to all the volunteers at our 10m Cross Country event, which was a big
success.
Ilford AC host our next event on Saturday 10th February when we host the final match of the
Essex Cross Country League, and again we will need a lot of helpers to make it happen.
If you are not racing, can I ask you to consider helping out on the day.

Senior women – If you are racing, can I ask you to consider helping in the 10.30am U13 race
(2 short laps)
Senior men – If you are racing, can I ask you to consider helping in the 11.00am U15 race (1
long lap)
Essex League will be providing Timekeepers and scorers, so it is only marshals I need.
Can I ask you to let me know your availability ASAP, rather than letting me know a couple of
days before or turning up on the day when I’ve already left to put marshals in place.

I know a few of you were upset you couldn’t help out on Saturday due to Christmas and
family commitments, so now’s the time to put the date in your diary so you are free to help.

Thanks
Billy
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